
SEA CADETS
“Nothing is impossible , the word itself says I’m Possible” -
Attributed to Audrey Hepburn

        Recap on
recent events

As of recent, Fayetteville
Division Sea Cadets have
undergone lively ventures.
Fully indulging in a Sea
Cadets criteria and lifestyle.
To begin, I’d like to take note
of that to help the cadets with
future activities and to give
rise to their development and
growing skill, there was a
virtual fundraiser held in
March.  The fundraiser
consisted of selling popcorn of
various types. Our initial goal
was to sell $1000 worth, but
we exceeded that by around
$600 dollars more. With that I
give praise to our cadets hard
work and dedication. 

Next, I would like to mention
how once again, the cadets
came together for a
community service/clean up.
Turning a tedious task into a
joyous and productive task.
Nourishing for a clean Earth
is very important, and its
better when people join forces
to  carry this out.

Finally, its worth mentioning
that the cadets were honored
enough to be able to present
the Lota Xi Tau Sorority with
Challenge coins for their
“Crossing”. In return,
Fayetteville Division was
honored with a service award.
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Respect and Teamship

In Sea Cadets, respect
and teamship is a base
level aspect that we
learn. It’s something that
should very well be
carried out anywhere
you go. So my question
to you is; Do you believe
you rightously foster
respect and teamship.

"Respect for ourselves
guides our morals; and
to have a deference for
others governs our
manners" -Laurence
Sterne
“Coming together is the
beginning. Keeping
together is progress.
Working together is
success.”-Henry Ford

Fayetteville Division is hard at
work, challenging their creativity
and imagination, as Cadets are
brainstorming designs for our new
mascot: The Manta Ray! A logo
and final design of our beloved
aquatic friend is still underway.
Many intricate and beautiful
designs have already been
produced, so let’s keep it up! 

The search for
creativity

For the past few months,
Fayetteville Division Cadets have
been training and preparing for
their PRT! This sweat-breaking test
includes push-ups, planks, and a 
1-mile run. Many Cadets have
taken this test previously, and have
passed with flying colors! Let’s wish
the best of luck and strength to our
cadets. Fair winds, open seas!
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Physical
readiness test 


